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Abenaki Water Company 
Water Supply Update 

Serving the Communities of Belmont, Bow and Gilford 
Weather Trends/Outlook 
Precipitation in January was drier than normal; 1.4 inches compared to 3.0 inches on average.  Precipitation 
has been less than average for the past year and the much of the state continues to be in a Moderate Drought 
(see the U.S. Drought Monitor map below). The lack of rainfall is depressing natural groundwater recharge and 
increases the probability of low water levels and possible water use restrictions in 2025. 

There are no water use restrictions currently in place for Abenaki’s system yet residents are encouraged to 
follow the best practices described below. Following these practices will improve general conservation and 
water efficiency, and contribute to delaying or avoiding mandatory water use restrictions altogether. 
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